
 From: Alumni & Parent Engagement parents@lclark.edu 

Date:  June 27, 2023 
You are invited to Parents and Family Preview! 

 

 Welcome 
To The Lewis & Clark Family! 

 

We’re excited to welcome incoming students, parents, and families to Lewis & Clark College. 

Please join us join us for the events listed below to connect with the college and get to know our 
community. Throughout students’ time at Lewis & Clark, the Parents and Families website is a 
great resource for announcements, event details, and campus information. 

Parents and Family Preview 
August 30-31, 2023 

Parents and Family Preview takes place on the first two days of New Student Orientation. Parents, 
family, and friends are welcome to take campus tours, eat in the dining hall, assist students with 
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move-in, and participate in special programming just for them. 
 
The cost of attending is $40 per person for parents and family members, which helps defray the cost 
of lunch on Wednesday, a continental breakfast, lunch, and dinner on Thursday, in addition to 
incidental program expenses. Children 5 and under are not required to register. You do not need to 
register your Lewis & Clark student. If this registration fee presents a financial hardship for your 
family, please notify us at parents@lclark.edu. 

Find More Information and Register here 
The last day to register for Parents and Family Preview is at noon on August 21. 

  

In addition to Parents & Family Preview, we invite you to join our webinar for parents and family 
members on July 25th. Hear answers to the most frequently asked questions pertaining to orientation, 

move in, and coming to campus. There will be time at the end of the session to ask your own 
questions. 

 
FAQs with Alumni and Parent Engagement and New Student Orientation 

July 25th at 3:00pm PDT 
zoom.us/j/93387083629 

 
A full list of our summer webinar options can be found here. 

 
If you have questions about your students' orientation schedule, please call the Office of New 

Student Orientation at 503-768-7191, or email nso@lclark.edu. 
 

We look forward to meeting you! 
 

 
Alumni and Parent Engagement 

615 S. Palatine Hill Road 
Portland, OR 97219 
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